
 

Hello Everyone………………… 

  Can you believe another month has gone by?  So here we 

are in March and making final preparations for the 2024 State 

Convention.  I have my room reservations and mailed in my 

registration.  How about the rest of you?  Don’t cut it too late.  The 

registration deadline is March 25, 2024.  Come on everyone, look at 

those calendars and see what you can do.   

 The Convention Planning committee had their first meeting.  What a great group of 

ladies.  They really came up with some great ideas to check out.  We are checking into venues, 

program ideas and chapter responsibilities.  We will have some ideas to discuss with you at the 

convention.  Penny Thompson (Epsilon) and I are working on a letter to the membership with 

questions concerning your thoughts on the convention, so be looking for it in the next few 

days.   

 I would like to thank Lambda Chapter for sending me a list of the members and their 

years as DKG members.  Please send me your rosters with years in DKG as soon as possible.  I 

would like to at least recognize all the members with 50+ years at the convention.  If you 

initiated any new members this year, please let me also know these ladies’ names.  We need to 

celebrate all members but isn’t nice to know who the long-

standing members are along with 

our new members? 

  

 

 The yearly calendar is still a work in progress.  I hope to have news for you at the 

convention for the 2024-2025 season.   

During the upcoming season, if you are having a ZOOM meeting, I would love to attend.  

If at any time you would like me to announce something really special about your 

chapter in this Presidents Page, send me the information and pictures.   

I am still working on contacting the Superintendents of our state to check the feasibility 

of virtual chapters.   

I am looking forward to our convention and seeing everyone again.  If you have 

questions, concerns, thoughts and ideas that would benefit our members, please contact me 

at onehappygrandma@cox.net or 702-308-3489. 

Bye for now, Ladies………………………Pat Goeppinger 
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